
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

The Nalanda-Sriwijaya Centre, Archaeology Unit at the ISEAS – Yusof Ishak Institute are pleased to 
announce the 2015 Archaeological Field School. Interdisciplinary training, experiential learning, and 
research will be conducted from 02-22 DEC 2015 in Cambodia and Singapore.  
 
Applicants are currently being sought from a diverse group of students among the East Asia Summit (EAS) 

countries. Please refer to the attached flyer with embedded links for further information 
(http://bit.ly/1U9wbf5). 

 
The first Field School began in 2012 with support from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs (Singapore). It is a 
means to increase knowledge of the meaningful interactions connecting Asian countries, with particular 
attention to the history of intra-Asian engagement in the last two millennia.  
 
Providing opportunities, building capacity and enhancing practical skills are central. The intention is 
to strengthen partnerships and networks during the process of experiential learning.  
 
We are looking forward to another exciting, rewarding and successful season. Please visit our website 
for further information on past and current endeavours. 
 
Your interest and support is highly appreciated. Please feel free to inform other interested parties. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kyle Latinis 
 
D. Kyle Latinis, Ph.D. 
Field School Director 
Visiting Fellow 
david_kyle_latinis@iseas.edu.sg 

+65 6870 4556 
30 Heng Mui Keng Terrace, Singapore 119614 
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